
-----Original Message----- 
From: ilima & mike [mailto:kendoh503@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2014 10:04 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony 
 
Good evening, 
 
I am surprised not to see more intensive development around the 60th ave max stop and that there is 
no encouragement of a north south connection between the station, northeast Glisan and Burnside. 
Additionally, I don't see what neighborhood character needs to be maintained on burnside between 
55th and 60th. Especially on the south side of the street it is a very unwelcoming area for pedestrians. I 
would rather see more intensive development to stimulate an actual neighborhood center instead of 
the sporadic supermarket and gas station development we now have. 
 
Also there seems to be a glitch in your map app when using an iPad. It would not let me enter text in the 
comment boxes. It just reverts back to the map. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike Doherty 
101 se 65th 
Portland,or 97215 
 


